

Box 280, Delburne, AB. TOM 0V0

Phone (403) 749-3838 Fax (403) 749-3012

www.delburneschool.ca www.facebook/delburneschool

Dear Parents and Guardians.

We would like to inform you that this year's High School Awards Ceremony will be the final occasion where funds are provided for *Student Credit Achievement* (over 110 High School credits). The grant that funded this initiative has been depleted, and there is no additional funding available.

We are sincerely grateful to the generous donors who made this program possible, particularly the DEEP Society, whose ongoing support over the years has significantly benefited our students. Their contributions have encouraged achievement and celebrated the hard work of our students in meaningful ways.

We are pleased to share that we will maintain <u>all</u> other financial awards. We are grateful to the many generous donors who continue to make it possible to celebrate and honour our students for their academic achievements.

Thank you for your understanding and for your continued support of Delburne School.

Our High School Awards Ceremony will take place on <u>Friday. September 26th</u> <u>at 7:00 p.m.</u> All students who will be receiving an award will receive an invitation in the mail.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pennock, Principal

Mrs. Simpson, Vice-Principal



